Dear Parent/Guardian,
	Our Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the Media Center March 9th-13th. Some things we would like you to keep in mind are:
· There will be a 7% sales tax applied to all purchases.
· We accept cash, check, credit cards, and eWallets as payment. You can create an eWallet by accessing the following link: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/poplarspringsschool1. 
· Checks should be made out to Poplar Springs High School.
· Grand Night will be Thursday, March 12th. This is the night when students bring a grand adult with them to the book fair. The book fair will be open until 5 pm that day. 
· You may also shop the book fair online at the link provided above. The online Book Fair will be available March 4th-17th. Online orders ship to you.   
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In an effort to prevent parents from being unhappy with student purchases, please notify me or your child’s teacher if you have specific instructions about what you would like your child to buy at the Book Fair. Feel free call me at the school or email me at whitney.paulding@hdsb.org. You may also fill out the back of the attached preview catalog with specific items you have approved for purchase. Additionally, I will not allow students to by books that I do not feel are age appropriate without your permission. 
· Students fill out a wish list on their first visit to the Book Fair to take home to parents. If there is something specific from the list that you would like your child to purchase, please mark it and send it back with your child. 
· All purchases at the book fair and online book fair directly benefit our school.

Thank you for your continued support of our school. See you at the Book Fair!

    	-Mrs. Paulding
